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Wednesday, 22nd June 2022
Dear Parents/Caregivers,

On Friday, 1st July, all students in K-2 will participate in a Fun Run. This event is not competitive, rather for fitness and enjoyment. It will commence at 10.00am on the Kahibah School Oval. Students will need to bring a drink bottle and wear their Sports uniform, including joggers, a hat and sunscreen. Students who have asthma should take their puffer before the event, as well as carry their puffer during the run. 
Parents are more than welcome to come along and cheer for their child as they run laps. As this event is on the school Oval, you may wish to bring a chair to sit on. Parents must check in on the NSW Services app when coming onto the school site and maintain appropriate social distancing measures at all times.
We look forward to seeing you there and enjoy a lovely morning!

Kind regards,                                                                             
Simone Taylor
Organising Teacher
This Photo by Unknown Author is licensed under CC BY-NC-ND

“Positive Relationships for Positive Learning”
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